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Main: (516) 733-2200 Fax: (516) 733-6626
Instagram: hicksvillehigh Twitter:@hps_hhspride

Update: June 8, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians and Students of the Class of 2021,

With recent changes in Department of Health Guidelines, we are happy to announce that
Hicksville High School will be offering two graduation sessions!  Details are outlined below.

Each graduate will be provided with 2 tickets for guests. NO ADDITIONAL TICKETS WILL BE
AVAILABLE DUE TO CAPACITY LIMITATIONS. These tickets will be distributed along with the
graduate’s cap and gown.

Each attendee must complete a Daily COVID Health Screening Form (attached) prior to entering
the event location. The attached survey must be completed on Saturday, June 26th prior to the
event. Any guest that does not complete this requirement will not be permitted to attend the
event. There will be no proof of testing or vaccination required to attend graduation. While it is
still considered prudent to be tested before attending large-scale events, this documentation will
not be required for entry.

Details for the two ceremonies are as follows:

Session 1 Session 2
Saturday, June 26th Saturday, June 26th

9:00 am - 11:00 am 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm
Last Name: A-K Last Name: L-Z

Parking will be limited, but available in the lot accessible from Newbridge Road (northbound) as
well as the main lot accessible from Division Avenue. The lot will be available on a
first-come-first-serve basis. When the ceremony is over, please vacate the property safely and
quickly to allow for the second ceremony to begin on time. For guests who park on the street,
please observe local parking regulations and walk to the bleachers on the west side (closest to the
parking lot). No guest will be permitted access without their ticket for the appropriate
ceremony.

https://www.instagram.com/?hl=en
https://twitter.com/hps_hhspride
https://forms.gle/Wb6rNKprstQgjRAT6
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Guests will be asked to sit in the bleachers, appropriately distanced at all times. Guests will only
be permitted to attend the session that is reflected on their ticket. Tickets will be distributed with
caps and gowns on June 21st. Details are outlined below.

On June 21st, all grade 12 students should bring any items that need to be returned. Such items
include textbooks, Chromebooks, calculators, etc. After students return their materials, they will
pick up their cap and gown and their yearbooks. Students are assigned according to the following
schedule:

Last Name Time
A - E 9:00am – 10:00 am
F - L 10:15 am – 11:15 am
M - R 11:30 am – 12:30 am
S - Z 12:45 pm – 1:45 pm

Please be advised that June 21st is scheduled to be an asynchronous day of instruction. There
will be no Google Meets on Friday, June 18th or on Monday, June 21st. Assignments will be
posted, but will be completed at the students’ convenience. Assignments must be completed
before the end of the day on each of these days.

We are looking forward to seeing your graduate cross the stage in a traditional graduation
ceremony!

Very truly yours,

                                                        

Mr. Raymond A. Williams         
Principal
Hicksville High School

***This form https://forms.gle/94wa6ad5tMw8D2r66 must be completed on June 26th, the day of
graduation.***
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